From: Tom Wray

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB 3063
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 10:05:27 PM

I oppose HB 3063. This bill strong arms low income families and single parents. Homeschooling or moving is not a
option for everyone. Every child has a right to a education. No child should be forced injected with anything that has

a chance to harm or kill them.

Thank you,
Tom Wray of Eugene
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